City Attorney's Communication #2022-909
July 6, 2022

TO: Jean E. Dolan, AICP, CFM, Principal Planner
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution Request for Flex Allocation Reaffirmation and Time Extension for the
HUS Project Located at 700 NW 31% Avenue

As requested in your memorandum to me of July 6, 2022, Development Services Memorandum
No. 22-087, the following form of Resolution, relative to the above-referenced matter, has been
revised and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, AMENDING
RESOLUTION NO. 2020-155 TO REAFFIRM THE
ALLOCATION OF FORTY-ONE FLEX UNITS FOR A
PROPOSED RESIDENTIAL- DEVELOPMENT LOCATED
AT 700 NW 31T AVENUE AND TO PROVIDE AN
EXTENSION TO THE TIME ALLOTTED FOR THE
ISSUANCE OF A PRINCIPAL BUILDING PERMIT
CONSISTENT WITH SECTION 154.61 OF THE CITY CODE
OF ORDINANCES; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Should you need further assistance please feel free to contact me.
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